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The Pastoral Ministry Team currently has 2 vacancies. Upon request of the team’s moderator, 
the Representation/Nominations team convened to seek persons to serve on this team with 
the gifts and experience needed on the team. We are pleased to nominate the following two 
persons who have graciously agreed to serve. 

Class of 2024 
RE  Debbie Ernst  (Bozeman) 

MWS  Freeman McCall  (Dillon, Honorably Retired) 

Debbie Ernst, RE, FPC Bozeman, is originally from FPC Stanford. Debbie Ernst spent her career 
working in accounting for the federal government and has been an active member of the 
Bozeman congregation, its music ministries, session, finance committee, is a PresbyCat 
supporter, and Co-Chair of the recent Interim Pastor Nominating Committee which nominated 
Rev. Ashley Birk.  

Rev. Freeman McCall, Hon. Retired, from FPC Dillon, has been an active member of Yellowstone 
Presbytery, served previously on the Committee on Ministry, as a mentor and now as pulpit 
supply in the western part of the presbytery. For the last several years he has been the faithful 
caretaker for his beloved wife, Suzy, who passed away last winter.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jody McDevitt, moderator 

Terry Johnson, Sandy Welch, and Teresa Kendall team members 


